
From: Rachel Matthews <r.matthews@npt.gov.uk>  

Sent: 26 May 2022 20:11 

To: Sarah Bartle <s.bartle@npt.gov.uk> 

Subject: RE: NEW APPLICATION SUBMITTED Pontardawe RFC - Grant of premises licence application. 

 

Dear Sir/Madam,  

 

Officers of The Environmental Health Department wish to raise an objection to the application, as 

attached, in the interest of preventing Public Nuisance. The hours that have been specified on this 

application are unsuitable for the location of the premises.  

 

Yours sincerely  

 

Rachel Matthews  

Environmental Health Officer 


